
From: Dale Bickel
To: "matossiembra@gmail.com"
Cc: "montero@fhhlaw.com"
Subject: Program Test Authority -- WLUZ -- BLED-20131105ALW
Date: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 12:38:58 PM

This e-mail is in regard to license application BLED-20131105ALW for WLUZ (FM).  Program test
authority is requested for full power operation in accordance with construction permit BPED-
20130905ABW. 

Program test authority IS DENIED.   Additional information must be provided in an amendment to the
license application.

The directional antenna exhibits you provide with the license application do not satisfy Condition  #1 as
specified on your construction permit.  It is clear that the Shively Labs exhibits provided with the license
application are no more than a preliminary analysis.  This exhibit:

1)  Does not describe the means by which the antenna pattern was measured, and the equipment used
to make such measurements;
2)  Does not provide a detailed mechanical drawing showing the tower faces orientation, and the
mounting of the antenna, and any parasitic elements (the present drawing is only a preliminary sketch);
3)  Does not include a signature of a representative of Shively Labs confirming that the measurements
have been properly performed.

Again, you must amend license application BLED-20131105ALW with updated directional antenna
exhibits before operations will be permitted with these facilities.

Dale Bickel     dale.bickel@fcc.gov    202-418-2706      11/6/2013
Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC
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